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Hi,

My submission was incomplete as I pressed the wrong button and couldn't
get back.

Attached is what I wanted to say.

thanks

Faye Thompson, 714 Harewood Road.
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mailto:mailroom@ecan.govt.nz

The nitrates from the Waimakariri area leach under the Waimakariri river and into those pure aquifers and that the land use currently allowed in those places is allowing nitrates to leach . This is known to ECAN. It is imperative we protect the Christchurch water supply.

The plan has a massive increase in nitrate levels with health risks far above what is tolerable. This is not protecting our water.

It is vital that Christchurch aquifers continue to have a low level of nitrates.The health costs of not doing so should be considered and the effects on the environment.
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